
FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE MEDIA CONTACT: Selina Staub 

          Office: (270) 887-0217 

             sstaub@jsmc.org 

JENNIE STUART HEALTH IS EXTENDING APPLICATION DEADLINE FOR 

 THE HENRY R. BELL, MD 

SCHOLARSHIP FUND 

HOPKINSVILLE, KY – March 30, 2020 – Jennie Stuart Health will now be extending the deadline 
for the Henry R. Bell, MD, Scholarship Fund, which will award a total of four $2,000 scholarships to 
high school students interested in a career in the healthcare field. Students from Christian, Todd and 
Trigg counties are welcome to apply. Applications are available online at JennieStuartHealth.org, and 
must be received by June 30, 2020. The selected winners will be notified by mail. All applicants are to 
include a copy of their high school transcript from the last school attended and must be submitted along 
with one letter of recommendation from a non-relative.

The Bell Scholarship Fund awards scholarships based on the student’s motivation and financial needs. 
The fund was established by the Medical Staff and the JSMC Board of Trustees in honor of Dr. Henry 
R. Bell. He was a family practice physician at JSMC for a number of years, and also founded the Bell 
Clinic in Elkton, KY.

Please submit applications to: 

Jennie Stuart Health, 320 West 18th Street, Hopkinsville, KY 42241, Attn: Anita Walker. 

About Jennie Stuart Health:
Jennie Stuart is a private, not-for-profit healthcare organization that includes an acute-care medical 
center, a free standing outpatient surgery center, medical imaging, laboratory, rehabilitation, 
occupational health and home health services, and an integrated physician network. For more 
information, call (800) 887-JSMC (5762) or visit our website at JennieStuartHealth.org. 
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